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Board of Public Works
rejects Waukesha library
canopy renovation bids

WAUKESHA — The Board of
Public Works voted to reject bids
received for the Waukesha Public
Library’s exterior entrance
canopy renovation on Thursday.

Director of Public Works Fred
Abadi explained the bids
received were way over budget.

According to city documents,
the budgeted amount for the pro-
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ject is $525,000. The lowest bid
came in at $780,541. The highest
came in at $829,625.

“The library is planning to
include this in their request for
2021 CIP and do it as part of a big-
ger project,” Abadi said at the
meeting.

Committee members voted
unanimously to reject the bids..
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